
   

 

 
 

DASH (Design, Arts, Social Sciences and Humanities) 
Award 

 
The Kansas State University, Office of Research Development announces a new funding 
opportunity for faculty researchers working in the fields of design, arts, social sciences, and 
humanities. This is an annual opportunity for one-time, one-year $10,000 awards to 
support research, scholarly work, or creative activities.  
 
Applications follow the same eligibility guidelines as and must include all items 
requested in the call for University Small Research Grants, but unlike that lower-
funded internal program, your DASH budget can include up to one summer month of 
faculty salary (if multiple faculty members are involved, the total salary request cannot 
exceed one summer month).  DASH proposals are due by 5 p.m. CST on March 3. Proposals 
must be submitted as a single PDF file to ord@ksu.edu.  
 
Proposals will be peer-reviewed and awardees notified by early May. Award periods will 
begin on July 1, 2025. 
 

https://www.k-state.edu/research/faculty/funding/faculty-development-awards-university-small-research-grants/
mailto:ord@ksu.edu

